by the shoot district. He was not satisfied with the answers he received although he indicated he would help in selling the bond issue when the time came.

David-Jaquith presented four letterhead designs for the District for our inspection, and we will think on them. In Neal suggested something, either animal on people to the it to the district, make it more personal.

Larry Neal spoke on the Vancouver pool, problems, design, Teen (lub, Then went on to advise on the hows and whos of selecting a superintendent. He suggested we start sooner on our advertising, closing the selections and ads Barch 30, making the final selection in April so that shoever we selected would have time to resign and train someone, and hopefully sit in on some of our planning. In Neal indicated that he would furnish us with a job description, application, etc. so that we could get theses organized this month.

It was moved by Jaquith and seconded by Benedict to accept the budget as presented and prepared, passed.

Mr. Neal continued that outside businessmen and townspeople should be included on the board selecting the new man, also perpals someone from the profession itself, Jernald Pelton, Howard Turpening, himself, to mention a few. As to possible cardidates for our job, Ted Brown at Beaverton, Garth McGruine at Eugene, DeSchliegert of Albany were mentioned.

Next meeting was set for Monday Feb 20 at 7:30, P & R Offices.

Respectfully Submitted,